Cemetery Board Meeting

January 4, 2024

5:00 P.M.

City Library Meeting Room, per notice in the Midlands Newspaper.

Call Meeting to Order at 5:05 P.M.

Notice of the Open Meetings Act was provided as per law.

Roll call taken, Rhodes, Snell, Brown, Cardinal and Joseph were all present.

Minutes of the November 2nd meeting was read and approved. Joseph approved with Brown second with all in favor. No meeting was held in December 2023.

No public comment.

Payables: one payable was presented and approved to DW Machine and Mfg in the amount of \$195.00 for a lock box for the flag. Vote was had with Rhodes approving, Joseph second and with all in favor.

Old Business: Discussion was had on a article for the newspaper about the cemetery, Rhodes and the Editor still working on. Sent information for a new brick for memory wall. Cardinal still working with Duane Witte on sign for columbarium and Snell will also work with Outback printing.

New Business: Discussion was had with regards to the other flag poles at the cemetery and the condition that they are in. Brown to discuss with Veterans service officer as to the need of some new poles. Discussion was had about putting flag holders on the bollards surrounding the columbarium. Rhodes will discuss with Kime.

Since there was no further business, the meeting adjourned at 5:28 P.M.